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17 July 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

New to Y3: Visit to the Crucible Theatre - Monday, 6th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

When we return to school and commence our autumn term, we are excited to be able 

to offer our children the opportunity to experience a visit to The Crucible Theatre, to a 

performance organised by the Children’s Bookshow. The Children’s Bookshow is a charity 

that inspires school children with a love of reading through an annual programme of in-

theatre performances with the very best authors from around the world. Satoshi Kitamura, 

author and illustrator, will be coming all the way from Japan to delight and inspire children, 

doing lots of live drawings and sharing his imaginative stories. We will be reading Satoshi’s 

book ‘Stone Age Boy’ at the beginning of the term, and pupils will receive a free copy of 

the book at this event. 

 

The visit will take place during the school day. Please provide your child with a packed 

lunch/drink (no fizzy drinks/glass bottles), and we ask that all children are dressed in full 

school uniform, please.  

 

The cost of this visit will be £16.32 per pupil. Payment contribution will go towards the cost 

of the coach and performance tickets. Payment should be made via the ParentPay 

facility, the deadline for payment is Friday, 29 September 2023. If you have any difficulties 

accessing your ParentPay account, please contact school reception who will be happy 

to help. If you are facing financial hardship and are unable to make the payment, please 

contact the school office to discuss options in which we may be able to offer support. 

 

We believe that children learn best from first-hand experience, so school visits are an 

important part of the school year and make a positive contribution to children’s 

development. Such visits can only take place if parents are willing to contribute towards 

their cost. We hope that you will be able to offer your support in our endeavour to offer 

broad educational experiences through visits. Parents are not obliged to contribute but if 

insufficient voluntary contributions are received then the visit will not be allowed to go 

ahead.  

 

We are really looking forward to seeing this performance! 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

Mr Banks & Miss Campbell 

Y3 Class Teachers 


